
Green Jays and Parakeets 

 

Welcome back!  We hope you all had a lovely Half Term 

break. The children have quickly adjusted back into our 

everyday routines and are eager to learn new things.   

 

The children are really enjoying our book ‘Ice Palace’ 

this adventure story is already inspiring us to plan our 

own adventure stories. This term we will be starting our 

new topic of light in science and continuing with our 

Stone Age focus in topic. 

 

As always, we are available should you have any queries 

or concerns and if you would like a longer chat than just 

at the classroom door, please make an appointment at 

the office. 

 

Miss Jennings and Mrs McGill  

 

 

 

 

 

Autumn Term 2 - November/December 2024 

READY TO LEARN? 

Throughout the year, all 

children in Year 3 will be 

expected to have the 

following items in school 

every day. 

 

• WATER BOTTLE (clearly 

named) 

• READING BOOK  

It is expected that all 

children in Year 3 read at 

home at least 3 times a 

week.   

THINGS TO REMEMBER… 

• P.E  - PE is  every Monday 

and Tuesday Please ensure 

your child comes to school 

dressed in their PE kit. 

• Home Learning  will be 

sent out via Seesaw on a 

Friday 

•  



Curriculum 

 In ‘RE’ we will be focusing on the holy trinity.  

PE this term will look at netball skills and will be our perfect throwing and catching technics.  

Our ‘DT’ project this term will teach the children how to use a needle and thread, if you 

would like to join us on the 4/12/24 to do this please let us know.  

 Numeracy Literacy 

Week 

One 

Addition and Subtraction 

Adding and subtracting 3-digit numbers  

Newspaper report 

Week 

Two 

Addition and Subtraction 

Adding and subtracting 3-digit numbers  

Newspaper report 

Week 

Three 

Multiplication 

2,5,10s  

Newspaper report 

Week  

Four 

Multiplication 

3s and 4s 

Assessment week 

Week 

Five 

Multiplication 

3s and 4s 

Adventure story 

Week 

Six 

Multiplication 

4s and 8s 

Adventure story 

Week 

Seven 

Recap of prior learning Adventure story 
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